
     The September rally was held in Lindale, Texas just 
north of Tyler, Texas at the Jellystone RV Park.  Host 
Lorraine and George Fox and Yvonne and Mike Davidson 
did a fantastic job planning the rally.  The pot lucks are 
always fun to sample every ones favorite dishes.  We 
enjoyed good food, eating out and one catered meal. 
     We had a DJ come on Saturday night, we all expected 
canned music., WOW were we surprised when he set up 
and begin to sing.  His name is Dale Cummings, or as he is 
known “The C”.  He preformed for two and a half hours 
without repeating a song.  The music was all oldies and was 
fantastic.  Would not hesitate to have him back again. 
     We had 20 rigs in attendance including a couple of 
SOBs (some other brand) of which I was one.  A good time 
was had by all.  We are looking forward to the November 
rally in Montgomery, Texas on Nov. 12-14, 2015, host for 
this rally will be Connie Dupree and Richard Brock and 
Denise and Mike Zehr, it will be at the Lake Conroe KOA, 
Montgomery, Tx.  I am looking forward to seeing everyone 
there and another good rally. 

Dale Bowman, President 
Alfa Lonestars


